
13 January 2014 
 
FCC NTX Update - Finalize teams, RSVP for 25th 
 
All: 
 
Two things I need from you BEFORE FRIDAY, 17 JANUARY: 

1. FINALIZE YOUR TEAMS in the Team Center (www.dfwfuturecity.org/teamcenter.html). 
Confirm the names and spelling for all team members. We will be making signs, badges, 
certificates, programs, etc. So, please take a few minutes to make sure you have the 
correct names (Team names, team member names). NOTE: the first three students are 
considered the “team” presenters. You can list 1-2 alternates. We will make certificates 
for all the students you list on the team, but the prizes are for three. 

2. RSVP TO ME on which teams will be presenting on 25 January. With so many teams this 
year, I need a good count to make sure we have the space and judges available.  

 
Two weeks – crunch time. Put the final touches on your model and keep practicing your 
presentations.  
 
Good Luck! 
 
 
Jean Eason 
NTX Regional Coordinator 
Future City Competition 
www.dfwfuturecity.org, regional@dfwfuturecity.org 
 


